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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

At last … sunshine! It has been lovely to see the children make use of the school field this week – long 

may it continue! The children have been enjoying the theatre box at lunchtimes too; thank you to the 

parents who donated items for it.  

On Wednesday, Year 4 and Year 5 went to the Bath and West showground for a Field to Food day. 

Speaking to the children it was clear that they gained a lot of information and knowledge from the visit. 

Mrs McKaig reported to me that she was complemented on how well-mannered the children from West 

Pennard were – well done Year 4 and 5. For images of the day – please see the photographs below. 

The school have now purchased accelerated reader and Miss Bradford and her team of helpers have 

started banding the books – more details to follow.  

 

With kindness 
 
 

Miss Jo Hale   

 

 

Stars 
Well done to the following children, who were chosen as 

the class ‘Stars of the Week’ for today’s assembly: 

 

 Reception: Hollie & Arthur 

 Year 1: Amelia & Ned 

 Year 2: George & Stanley 

 Year 3: Hunter & Emily 

 Year 4: Isaac & Edward  

 Year 5: Katharine & Annabel 

 Year 6: Maisy & Leo 

 

The children are able to wear their ‘star’ badge for the 

week. Please can children return their badges to the 

school office after this time. 

 

If your child has received an award outside of school, 

then we would love to be able to present them with it in 

our weekly celebration assembly. 

 

SAFEGUARDING 

 

If your child is not well enough to 

attend school, it is the 

responsibility of the parent or carer 

to telephone the school office 

before 9am. If we do not have a 

reason for absence, then it will be 
recorded as unauthorised. 

Residential Meeting 

 

5:00pm Wednesday 25th April  

(Year 6 Classroom) 

Mr Bisgrove and Miss Hale will 

share information about the  

up-coming residential to 

Osmington Bay. 

Year 6 children welcome 
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Calling all Parents! 
 

I would love to share cake and conversation 
with you on Tuesday 1st May 

at 2.30 in the Library. 
 

It’s an opportunity to talk 
about our church school status, what it 

means to you, 
what you would like to see more of etc. 

 
See you there! 
Mrs Robinson 

 

Eureka! 
 

On Tuesday, the whole school were treated to a theatre production called Eureka! 

We had great feedback including some comments from the Year 5 children; 

 

Elijah said he found it really funny when the donkey came in! 

Toby and Daniel liked the Goldsmith character because the voice was hilarious! 

Katharine and Sophia liked the donkey song because it was funny! 

 

 

   
 

 

Youth Cricket Training 

Glastonbury Cricket Ground, 

Tor Leisure, Street Road, 

Glastonbury, BA6 9EF 

 

Thursday evenings between 

6pm and 7pm 

Starting Thursday 19 April 2018. 

 

The training is aimed at 

children of any age, gender  

or ability. 

The sessions will be delivered 

by experienced ECB coaches. 

 

The coaches work with people 

of all ages and abilities for both 

Glastonbury Cricket Club and 

Somerset Cricket Board. 
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Diary Dates for this week 
 
 

Tuesday 24th April Mike Strange Collective Worship 

Bags to school 

Wednesday 25th April Class Photos   

Somerset Music workshop with the choir – 1.30pm 

Residential Meeting for Osmington Bay - 5pm in Year 6 

classroom for parents (and children) 

 

 

 

 

Field to Food Day 

 

   

 

   


